
 

 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 
 

 
 
Dear families,  
  
On Thursday 15th May as part of our topic on The Roman Empire, Year 3 will be going on an engaging and 
informative fieldtrip to the Brading Roman Villa. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to 
partake in exciting workshops and explore a range of artefacts, bringing our learning to life.  
 
We are asking for a £17.20 contribution to cover the cost of this trip. This includes entry to the Roman 
villa, workshops and transportation, which can either be paid in cash to the office or online via Scopay. 
Please be aware that we may not be able to run the trip if the costs cannot be met.  
  
We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am and will return to school by 3:00pm, in time for normal 
collection.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing school uniform for this trip. We will remain mostly indoors, but if the 
weather is pleasant, we will enjoy lunch outside. If your child would like to purchase anything from the gift 
shop, please ensure no more than £10 is in a named envelope or wallet.  
 
Please provide your child with a labelled drink and packed lunch or indicate on the list below your school 
lunch preferences. Please remember, glass bottles and nuts are not permitted (including nut products such 
as Nutella).  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Thomas  
Year 3 Teacher  
  
  
 

 



 

 

 

Year 3 Brading Roman Villa Fieldtrip 
 
 
I give permission for: 
 
 
Child’s Name__________________________________________ Class __________________ 
 
to go on the Brading Roman Villa fieldtrip on Thursday 15th May 2025. I enclose £17.20 contribution.  
 
 
 I enclose £17.20 contribution 
 
 
 
 I will pay £17.20 via Scopay by Friday 9th May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 I will provide my child with a packed lunch 
 
 
  
 I request a school packed lunch for my child 
 
 
 
 
Parent/ Guardian’s Signature _______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 


